FYSIOLOGISKA INSTITUTIONEN

Kungl. Gymnastiska centralinstitutet

Stoekholm May 23, 19535

* Telefon: Professor......... 108011 Lidingiiv. 1

Expedition ...... 212551
Verkstad, ankn. 21 25 51

Dr. Alberto Hurtado,
Apartado 1116,

Lima

Peru

Dear dr. Hurtado,

Thank you for your letter from New York and for your kind words about
my coming to Lima. Through professor Forssman, who has close connections
with WHO and who is going to Genéve in a week or so, I shall try to get
more informations. I have told Forssman about your group and asked him to
inform people at the ILO about your existens and your working program. I
should think it would be a good idea if you would contact Mr. Loza&é. Even
if he is not a medical man himself he should be able to understand that you
in some way Should be in on thé project. My proposal to Forssman, which he
will get on to ILO, is-that-I.go to South America, if they want me to do
so, but that I |start the work in close contact with you, and that you and
your group take over enﬁirelm when I leave after a year or So.

My department hasibeen doing rather extensive work in the field of
industrial physiology dﬁfiﬂgfﬁhé last 4 years and we may be able to contribute
to the program in Bolivia from our p01nt of view, as far as job analysis,

determination of worklng eapa01ty etee

;:\. i Sincerely yours,
5 ”
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F. Hohwii Christensen




